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 “Paws” for These Events 
 

 

2/28/15 -  FUN FAIR (11:00am-4:00pm) 

 

3/2/15 -  FSA WRITING Test 

 Secured tests – No parents allowed 

in the building. 
  

sazcuy@dadeschools.net - jennieflores@dadeschools.net  

 

 
Reading:  
All students need to complete all required Reading Plus assignments on a 
weekly basis.  The week begins on Mondays and ends on Sundays.  The Roll of 
Thunder, Hear My Cry projects are due Wednesday, March 18th or 
Wednesday, April 1 due to the ABC State Book Project.  Next Current Event is 
due on Friday, February 27th. 
 

 
 
 
 

Social Studies:   
 

We are wrapping up our study of famous African Americans.  Ask your child 
about the movie he/she saw about the famous Ruby Bridges.  It was really 
moving emotionally.  By the end of next week we will continue our study of 
U.S. history and we will focus on our country and the separating of power 
through the branches of government.  
 

Math:  
We are coming to an end of Chapter 7 with multiplying fractions and mixed 
numbers.  Your child will take home a Chapter Review/Test on Tuesday 
2/24/15.  Make sure to review this homework with your child.  It's an 
excellent way to study for the Chapter 7 TEST on Wednesday 2/25/15.  Please 
continue to make sure that your child is working on iReady every Monday and 
Wednesday for at least 20 minutes and Reflex Math every Tuesday and 
Thursday for the same amount of time.  From now on your child will also be 
doing TenMarks every Friday as well.  

 
 
Science:  
We have just completed Chapter 7 and your child's test grade will be posted 
online later this weekend.  We will now begin Chapter 8 on weather patterns.  
We will discuss what happens when two air masses meet.  We will also discuss 
how weather forecasts are made.  Your child will learn the difference between 
weather and climate.  There will be a TEST on Chapter 8 on Monday 3/2/15.  
Look out for the Test Prep/Study Guide and Mini-lessons that will be sent 
home on Friday 2/27/15.  Reviewing both is an excellent way to study. 

 
 
 

 

February 20, 2015 
 

5th Grade  
Extension 

 

Leewood K-8 Center 
 

 

 Fifth Grade Trip to Philadelphia 
 

Our field trip is soon approaching.  You may choose to pay the trip cost in full at any time 

or follow the payment schedule that was provided.  The 3rd scheduled payment is due 

Wednesday, March 4th. 
 

 

5th Grade Happenings 

ABC State Book Project 
The ABC State books projects will be due March 19, 2015! We strongly encourage your 

children to follow the suggested timeline in their packets to ensure proper completion of 
their project. According to the suggested timeline, students should have completed their 

cover page, table of contents, and pages A-G.  Pages H-Q should be completed by next 
Wednesday, February 25th. 

 

       Our Wild Weeks 

FUN FAIR! 
 

 
 

Saturday, February 28th   
 

11 am - 4 pm 
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